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The Beacon

News For The Residents at Lakes of Fairhaven

October 2015
Volume 8, Issue 10

WELCOME TO 
THE BEACON

ANewsletter
for the Lakes of 

Fairhaven Community
The Beacon is a monthly 

newsletter mailed to all Lakes 
of Fairhaven residents. Each 
newsletter will be filled with 
valuable information about the 
community, local area activities, 
school information, and more.

If you are involved with 
a school group, play group, 
scouts, sports team, social group, 
etc., and would like to submit 
an article for the newsletter, 
you can do so online at www.
PEELinc.com. Personal news 
(announcements, accolades/ 
honors/ celebrations, etc.) are 
also welcome as long as they are 
from area residents.

GO GREEN! Subscribe via 
Peelinc.com to have an email 
sent to you with a link to a 
PDF of the newsletter, or have 
an email sent to you instead of 
having a newsletter mailed to 
you!

Cy-Fair Educational Foundation
18TH Annual Salute to the Stars Gala

The Cy-Fair Educational Foundation (CFEF) 
will hold its 18th Annual Salute to the Stars 
Gala on October 15, 2015. Cypress Fairbanks 
Medical Center Hospital has been underwriting 
Salute to the Stars since 2013. Sponsors include 
Cy-Fair Federal Credit Union, IBI Group, 
Community Impact Newspaper, Satterfield & 
Pontikes Construction, Inc, Prairie View A&M 
University, Station & Ayers Insurance Services 
and Consulting, L.L.C., and Stone Gate Home 
Owners Association.

 Salute to the Stars has raised more than 
$2 million for innovative staff development 
programs for district teachers and instructional 
leaders, and scholarships for graduating seniors 
in the Cypress-Fairbanks I.S.D. (CFISD). The 
Salute to the Stars gala honors CFISD “Spotlight 

Teachers” who are chosen by campus principals 
for their outstanding dedication in providing 
valuable instruction to students.

 CFEF was established in 1970 as a non-profit 
to raise money to fund a scholarship for high 
school graduates in the area. Over the past 45 
years, the Foundation has grown tremendously 
through the efforts of the Board of Trustees and 
the generosity of the Cy-Fair Community. The 
Foundation has awarded more than $6 million 
in scholarships to 1300 graduating seniors. 
CFEF is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, all 
contributions are tax deductible, as allowed by 
the law.

 Sponsorships are still available for Salute to 
the Stars, for more information please contact 
marie@thecfef.org.

Everyone's favorite flying car comes to life in 
the musical adaptation of the be- loved family 
film. Take a fantastic musical adventure with 
an out-of-this-world car that flies through the 
air and sails the seas. Based on the beloved 
1968 film version of Ian Fleming's children's 
book, and featuring an unforgettable score by 
the Sherman Brothers (Mary Poppins), Chitty 
Chitty Bang Bang is one family- friendly 
blockbuster that audiences will find "Truly 
Scrumptious".

Cypress Ranch High School Theatre is 
pleased to present Chitty Chitty Bang Bang the 
Musical this coming November 2015.

Cypress Ranch Theatre
Chitty Chitty Bang Bang

NOVEMBER 11, 12,13,14 AT 7PM
NOVEMBER 15 AT 2PM

Tickets can be purchased online at www.
cyranchtheatre.org beginning early October. 
Mark your calendars for this family friendly toe 
stomping good time.

Chitty Chitty Bang Bang Is presented 
through special arrangement with Music Theatre 
International (MTI). All authorized perfor- 
mance materials are also supplied by MTI. 
421 West 54th Street, New York, NY 10019 
Phone: 212-541-4684 Fax: 212-397-4684 
www.MTIShows.com
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Clint & Amy Nabors
832.457.1103

clintnabors@gmail.com

THE ELLIS-NABORS TEAM
W H E R E V E R  L I F E  T A K E S  Y O U

C A L L  O N  U S

Cypress’ only local
“Leading Real Estate 

Companies of The World”  
and “Luxury Portfolio” Brokerage!

E L L I S N A B O R S T E A M . C O M

H E R I T A G E T E X A S . C O M
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NEWSLETTER INFO
Publisher
Peel, Inc. ......................... www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
Article Submission......................... thebeacon@PEELinc.com 
Advertising ................................... advertising@PEELinc.com

NEW WEBSITE

ADVERTISING INFO 
Please support the businesses that advertise in The Beacon. 

Their advertising dollars make it possible for all Lakes of 
Fairhaven residents to receive the monthly newsletter at 
no charge.  If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact our sales office at 512-263-9181 
or advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline is the 
10th of each month for the following month's newsletter.

CLASSIFIED ADS
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 

run at no charge to Lakes of Fairhaven residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail thebeacon@PEELinc.com. 
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 

profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office @ 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Lakes of Fairhaven has a new community website. Please 
visit it at www.lakesoffairhavenHOA.org and register to 
get emails on HOA info and upcoming LOF announcements.

Why Girl Scouts?
Why Girl Scouts?  A better question is why not?  In Girl Scouts, 

your daughter has the opportunity to make new friends, learn new 
skills, and have fun.  Girl Scouts was founded by Juliette Gordon 
Low, who was born on October 31st.  She believed that Girl Scouts 
would help girls learn practical skills and build character.  This 
tradition continues today as our mission to build girls with courage, 
confidence, and character who will make the world a better place.

Girl Scouts is open to all girls in kindergarten to the 12th grade.  
In Girl Scouts, your daughter has the opportunity to explore new 
interests, participate in community service activities, make new 
friends, and simply have fun.  As a Girl Scout leader, an adult has 
the chance to mentor a group of girls to help them reach their fullest 
potential.  Please consider joining this organization so you can 
have a direct impact on the girls in your community.  Girl Scouts 
is for girls in grades kindergarten to 12th grade and the cost is $15. 

Did you miss the Girl Scout Recruitment Event at your school?  
It’s not too late to join.  Go the Girl Scout of San Jacinto website 
at www.gssjc.org and click on “Join Today.”  If you have additional 
questions, please contact Jo Anna Harris at jharris@sjgs.org.
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Gingerbread Village 

Holiday Market
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Ladies Auxiliary will hold their 23rd 

annual GINGERBREAD VILLAGE HOLIDAY MARKET!  It 
will be held on October 24, 2015 from 9 A. M. to 4 P. M.  The 
location is 6646 Addicks Satsuma Road, Houston, TX  77084, 
approximately 1 mile east of Highway 6 between FM 529 and West 
Little York.  Shop for arts, crafts, specialty foods, fashion goods and 
more!  Admission is free!

Benefiting Cy-Ranch Mustangs
“PONY UP FOR SPORTS”

 Saturday, October 24, 2015
7:30 p.m. – 11:30 p.m.

Cypress Lakes Golf Clubhouse
18700 Cypresswood Dr.

Cypress, TX  77429

WEAR YOUR FAVORITE
CY-RANCH SPORTS

SHIRT TO SHOW YOUR
TEAM SUPPORT

Proceeds  from the event 
Benefit ALL SPORTS programs
at Cypress Ranch High School

Gaming tables will be run
By:  Las Vegas Nights

Price: $50/ per person
Includes hors' d'oeuvres  & 

$3000 Casino Money
Roll the Dice and WIN!!!

Online Payments Accepted!

SILENT AUCTION
PRIZES

Drinks will 
be available for purchase

Register and pay online:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pony-up-for-sports-crabc-casino-

night-tickets-18018634220

Cypress 5K Fun Run benefiting Spillane Middle School Performing Arts

While generating funds for the Spillane Middle School's award-
winning Performing Arts programs is important, event organizers 
want to use this event to strengthen the school's ties to its 
community as well as encourage community spirit and fitness. To 
register or to donate, please visit the Cypress 5K Fun Run & Puppy 
Parade website at https://thedriven.net/cypress5k . If you have any 
further questions about the event please contact Julie Rodriguez, 
the 2015 Cypress 5K Fun Run & Puppy Parade Publicity Chair 
at 832-349-6987.

This event will take place on Saturday, November 21st 9:00 
am start (staggered) at Spillane Middle School.  It includes a dog 
friendly 5K run & walk where strollers are welcome. Registrations 
will be open on the day of the event at 7:00 A.M. if not registered 
already.

REGISTRATION FEES & DATES:
Register now until October 31st - $30.00 (t-shirt included)
October 31st through November 14th - $35.00 (t-shirt not 

guaranteed)
November 14th until Day of event - $40.00 (no t-shirt)
November 19th - packet pick up from 4:00 P.M. - 7:30 P.M. at 

Spillane Middle School
November 21st 9:00 A.M. 5K Fun Run & Puppy Parade
* Family Registration Discount available through November 14th
Spillane Middle School is located at 13403 Spillane Woods Blvd. 

Cypress, Texas 77429.

2015 
Cypress
5K Fun 
Run and
Puppy 
Parade
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Let’s hang loose and have some fun while staying 7 nights at 
The Royal Lahaina Resort. We will enjoy our American breakfast 
daily before island sightseeing at the Haleakala Crater, Iso Valley & 
Lahaina. We will also take the Road to Hana tour with a picnic lunch. 
Let’s not forget our evening luau with wonderful island cuisine and 
entertainment. Need more fun? Other activities available.

A deposit of $480 is needed to reserve your space. Prices are 
based on a minimum of 12 persons and are subject to change. $150 
non-refundable. Final payment due 1 March 2016. Prices start at 
$2525.00 with Partial Ocean View based on double occupancy, 
include round trip air on American Airlines, transportation between 
the airport and hotel and Travel Protection

For more information contact: Lori Skadowski lorilynn@pdq.net 
or 281-782-5517

Aloha!
April 20-27, 2016

SENIORS 50 + Experience THE MAGIC OF MAUI
Cy-Fair Republican 

Women
Friday, October 23rd – Sixth Biennial High Heels & High 

Tea at Shirley Acres.  Tickets are available now!
Cy-Fair Republican Women meeting in October will be 

our fundraiser to support local candidates and the CFRW 
Scholarship Fund for 2016.

This will replace our second Tuesday meeting for this 
month.  (Second Tuesday each month at Hearthstone 
Country Club, 7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX  77095)

HHHT will be at Shirley Acres, 217 Woerner Road, 
Houston, TX  77090.  The event will feature a Luncheon 
with elected officials and candidates, Fashion Show, Live 
and Silent Auctions, Vendor Showcase and more.

Tickets are available from any CFRW member and Event 
Coordinator Edith Gibson (egib@sbcglobal.net).  Ticket 
price is $75.

For more info check www.cfrw.net by 10/13/15.
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CypressChristian.org
K-12 • Established 1978

Serving Northwest Houston

281.469.8829

The Houston Choral Society Announces 
2015-2016 Season

Led by founding Artistic Director Dr. Betty Devine, The Houston Choral 
Society announces its vibrant and engaging 2015-2016 season. After more 
than fifty years on the platform, 28 years with Houston Choral Society, 
Dr. Betty Devine has announced her retirement effective at the end of the 
coming season. The Houston Choral Society encourages you to join them 
for her last concert season.

“The Houston Choral Society offers a season of variety, with refreshing 
and invigorating concerts,” says Dr. Devine, “including collaborations with 
performers, choral groups, and the entire community. We are especially 
excited to end the season with Mozart’s Requiem.”

Shout for Joy! Saturday, October 3, 2015, 7:30 PM
The Houston Choral Society opens its 28th season with a collaboration 

with the Prairie View A&M University Concert Chorale. The first half of the 
concert explores African American Spirituals, highlighted by “Joyful, Joyful” 
from Sister Act 2 and Adolphus Hailstork’s “Shout for Joy.” The second half 
of the concert features softer expressions of joy by some of the world’s most 
well-known composers including Rachmaninoff, Brahms, and Chesnokov.

Celebrate the Season! Saturday, December 5, 2015, 7:30 PM
The Houston Choral Society’s Christmas concert has become an annual 

favorite for hundreds in our community. Our opening piece for this concert 
will be Johann Sebastian Bach's Magnificat with full orchestra. Other 
Christmas favorites include “Joy to the World,” “O Holy Night,” Rutter’s 
“What Sweeter Music” and Handel’s “Hallelujah” Chorus. 

Believe! Sunday matinee, December 6, 2015, 3:00 PM
A family-oriented celebration of the season features “Believe” from 

Disney’s The Polar Express, “Welcome Christmas” from Dr. Seuss’ How 
the Grinch Stole Christmas along with many beloved carols and a favorite 
audience participation classic, “The 12 Days of Christmas.” The Houston 
Choral Society is also pleased to welcome the Rosehill Christian School 
Choir. This choir composed of talented middle school and high school 
students will sing several holiday favorites and will join The Houston Choral 
Society for several joint numbers. This concert will be fun for the entire 
family – there will even be an appearance by Santa Claus.

A Celtic Celebration! Saturday, March 12, 2016, 7:30 PM.
Just in time for St. Patrick’s Day, The Houston Choral Society presents 

Letters from Ireland. Drawing on actual texts of letters written from Ireland 

to America, and weaving them into a fabric of traditional Celtic melodies, 
Mark Brymer has created a suite that is a powerful testament to the first 
generations of Irish immigrants to America. The concert includes many other 
Celtic favorites: “Loch Lomond,” “Tell My Ma,” and “Old Irish Blessing.” 

Mozart's Requiem Saturday, May 7, 2016, 7:30 PM.
The Houston Choral Society closes its season with one of the biggest, 

most beloved compositions in all of classical music, Mozart’s Requiem. The 
Houston Choral Society will be accompanied by an orchestra and will be 
joined by an ensemble of celebrated guest vocalists. Perhaps as famous for 
the mysterious circumstances surrounding its composition as for the striking 
music itself, Mozart’s Requiem Mass in D minor was his final composition 
and the consuming passion of his last months. The piece was written for an 
unknown patron, and Mozart reportedly came to believe in the end that he 
was writing the funeral work for himself. He passed away at the age of 35, 
leaving the Requiem unfinished but with significant compositional ideas in 
place and detailed instructions on how to complete the work. 

Season subscriptions are now on sale. Season subscriptions are for four 
concerts; subscribers may choose which December Concert they prefer in 
their subscriptions. Season tickets are $85 for adults, $65 for seniors/students 
and $30 for children 5 years old and under. Season tickets are available 
online at www.houstonchoral.org.

THE HOUSTON CHORAL SOCIETY (HCS) founded in 1987, is a 
not-for-profit professional-quality civic chorus serving the greater Houston 
area. The HCS mission is to bring great choral music to enrich the soul 
and advance the choral arts to Houston audiences. HCS was founded by 
Dr. Betty Devine, its current Artistic Director. HCS has completed five 
international tours performing in England/Scotland, Italy, Hungary/Austria/
Czech Republic, Ireland, and Germany. In 2008, HCS commissioned and 
performed the world premiere of Dr. Adolphus Hailstork’s Set Me On a 
Rock (Songs of Sanctuary) at the Wortham Theatre Center. The Houston 
Choral Society is a member of Chorus America, an association of professional 
and volunteer vocal ensembles and the Northwest Houston Visual and 
Performing Arts Alliance. HCS is funded in part by grants from Harris 
County and the Texas Commission on the Arts through the Houston Arts 
Alliance. To purchase tickets or for more information, please visit the HCS 
website at www.houstonchoral.org.
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Luncheon Details
Thursday, October 22, 2015

Networking 11a.m.; Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.
Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd., Houston, TX 

77095
Costs $25 with advanced reservations; $30 at the door

 
Karen Baker Blum 

Business As Pleasure
www.sageuniversity.eu

karenblum@outlook.com
 

At the October 22 Cy-Fair Express Network Luncheon, Karen 
Baker Blum, speaker, trainer and author, will share one of her many 
informative signature talks - Seeing Through the Glass Ceiling: 
Women’s Leadership Myths.

Raised in a family of high performance salesmen, Karen recalls 
family dinner conversations centered on serving prospects. She says 
she is blessed to receive her people and sales skills from “nature and 

“Seeing Through the Glass Ceiling: 
Women’s Leadership Myths”

(Continued on Page 8)

Cypress Texas
Tea Party

The next meetings of the Cypress Texas Tea Party will be on:
 

Saturday, October 17, 2015 NOON - 2:00 PM 
  - Lana Shadwick/Bob Price, Reporters for Breitbart Texas

  - Dr. Natalie Blasingame, Candidate for CFISD
Board of Trustees

Saturday, November 7, 2015 NOON - 2:00 PM 

The Cypress Texas Tea Party meets every
three weeks on Saturday 
Noon until 2:00 PM at:

Spring Creek BBQ
25831 Northwest Freeway

Cypress, Texas 77429
Map: http://goo.gl/maps/OoNjY 

A schedule of our meetings and confirmed speakers can be found 
at our website, www.cypresstexasteaparty.org
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Creating Reflections of

Owner,
David Perry
Cypress, Texas

Perry Pools & SpasPerry Pools & Spas
2006 Cy-Fair Small Business of the Year      1999 - 2010 BBB - Gold Star Award

2007 NHMCCD Finalist - Small Business of the Year
2008, 2010 BBB—Award of Excellence

www.PerryPools-Spas.comSince 1986 281-213-8100

nurture” alike.
A professional salesperson for 25 

years, Karen holds a B.S. in Hotel 
Administration from Cornell University 
in Ithaca, NY and both Bachelors and 
Master’s Degrees in Coaching and 
Training from Sage University, Ibiza, 
Spain. 

As a top producer in each organization 
with which she has been affiliated, 
Karen continually sets the pace for her 
colleagues. She was acknowledged by a 

former employer as “responsible for our first million dollar year in 
84 years of business.” 

Karen provides other “Signature Talks” which include: The 
Happiest Profession in the World; Motivation to Inspiration: The 
New Paradigm of Teamwork; The Theater of Selling; The Informal 
Network of Women: The Most Powerful Network in the World

Karen’s first book, 23 Innovations in Selling, co-authored with 
Mia Sage, was published is 2015. She holds a current Texas license 
for life and health insurance.

For 21 years Karen has been speaking and training in both 

corporate and entrepreneurial environments. Her audience members 
have described her as “electrifying”, “remarkable” and “enthusiastic”, 
with a “talent for articulating a somewhat radical concept in a way 
that makes such perfect sense”. Participants call her trainings “the best 
ever”, “relaxing and invigorating” and “a safe space for participants 
to explore.” Karen is happiest when she is making people laugh.

This month’s CYFEN meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. 
followed with a prompt 11:30 a.m. start of the program. Luncheons 
are held at the Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd.

About Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN)
Now over 50 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s 

vision is to be a community and national leader for the support 
of professional women by providing a nurturing environment for 
business development, networking, education and mentoring. 
Our members have opportunities to pursue excellence and achieve 
both local and national recognition. CYFEN is part of the national 
organization of American Business Women’s Association (ABWA), 
for more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association (ABWA)
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 

networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations and 
backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, 
workplace skills and career development training. For more 
information, visit, www.abwa.org.

(Continued from Page 7)
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832.344.7510  ·  www.jaysironworks.com  ·                             ·

· Iron fence and gate painting
· Paint applied by hand to ensure proper thickness and durability

· 3yr warranty in all painted surfaces
· Iron fence/gate repair

· New install of fence/gates
· Access gate repair and install

· Million dollar insured

Jay’s Iron Works 
& Iron Fence Painting

BEFORE AFTER



10     The Beacon - October 2015 Copyright © 2015 Peel, Inc.

The Beacon

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this 
publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken 
up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except 
as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, 
a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Beacon is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any 
publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association or 
organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Beacon contents, or loan 
said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, 
e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, 
or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of 
law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in The 
Beacon is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

maddieloweproperties

maddieloweproperties.com

Broker Owner
Tiffany Nolan

832.752.2769
broker@maddieloweproperties.com

www.har.com/newhomeagent

Residential • Investment • Leasing
Relocation • Land • Property Management

Results in Every Market · 15 Years Experience

60 indoor & outdoor vendors 
Gifts, decor, homemade items & more! 
Pumpkin Patch, Bake Sale and Silent 
Auction 

 

Proceeds benefit local missions  
and outreach programs 

 

For more info, contact Cindy at 
girlfriendsgiftmarket@gmail.com. 
281.373.2273 www.goodchurch.us 

Girlfriends Gift Market 

Saturday, October 10th 
9am - 4pm 

Shopping, Food and Family Fun 

Good Shepherd UMC in Fairfield 
20155 Cypresswood Dr.  Cypress, TX 

Shop for Good 

Do you know of someone who has trouble putting food on the 
table? Maybe their employment was suddenly terminated; maybe it’s 
a choice between medications or food; for whatever reason a family 
can find themselves in a situation where they need a little help.

Fountain of Life Church of God on Mueschke runs a food pantry 
on Mondays from 6:00 to 8:00 pm (excluding holidays) and the only 
requirement is that the client should live in zip code 77433 and west 
of Skinner 77429. For more information, contact 281-373-9337.

CYRESS AREA FOOD 
PANTRY

Trinity Lutheran Church in Spring has openings in our amazing 
MOPS Group.  MOPS is a wonderful moms group!  We meet 
together twice a month on Monday mornings to share in a hot 
meal, encourage friendships, listen to speakers and even complete a 
craft.  While you are doing all that, your children are being very well 
cared for in our wonderful nursery!  You are not alone.  Join us… 
Registration is open. Please contact via

Email: MOPS@trinityklein.org
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TrinityKleinMOPS

MOPS
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Easy Online Sign-Up at 

USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” AS REFERRAL

BrilliantElectricity.com

BRILLIANT ENERGY = SERIOUSLY LOW RATES

BRILLIANT ENERGY’S ELECTRICITY RATES CHALLENGE 
THE RATES OF EVERY OTHER PROVIDER IN TEXAS!

LOCK-IN A LOW ELECTRICITY RATE FOR
UP TO 3 YEARS

Brilliant Energy Texas OUC #10140

BRILLIANT ENERGY IS RECOMMENDED BY TEXAS ENERGY 
ANALYST, ALAN LAMMEY THE HOST OF THE “ENERGY 

WEEK” RADIO SHOW ON NEWSTALK 1070 KNTH!

Ask the “Energy Analyst”
281.658.0395

GREAT BUSINESS RATES TOO!

Northwest Flyers
YOUTH TRACK CLUB

Free Registration Breakfast 
The Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club will celebrate its 

29th Anniversary Season by hosting its annual free Registration/
Orientation Breakfast on Saturday, February 6th, 2016. The 
breakfast starts promptly at 8:30 AM at the Cypress Creek Christian 
Community Center Forum, 6823 Cypresswood Dr., Spring, TX, 
77379.

All boys and girls who wish to join the team for the 2016 spring/
summer track season must attend the orientation, which will be 
highlighted by a special presentation from a member of the USA 
Track & Field Olympic organization (USATF). 

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a youth (ages 6 -18) track club, 
affiliated with USATF, that provides a full program of sanctioned 
“track” events such as sprints, hurdles, middle distance, distance and 
relays, and “field” events such as long jump, triple jump, high jump, 
pole vault, shot put, discus and javelin.

For additional information on the Northwest Flyers Track Club, 
please visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org; 
contact Linette Roach at linette.roach@sbcglobal.net; or “Like” the 
club on Facebook.

Submitted by Vicki Odom
Hosting an International Exchange Student is such a 

great experience for all of those involved. It leads to a better 
understanding between individuals of other cultures, hopefully 
branching its way out to a more peaceful global society. But 
don’t just take my word about it, read about Nelva’s experience 
and understanding of the exchange program.

I'm so lucky to have been placed with a great host family in 
Texas! The best part is when we share each other’s cultures and 
have a lot of quality time together. I'm blessed to have chance to 
study in American High School. 

Being an exchange student is hard. For the first couple days it 
was hard because I didn’t know anybody, the moving class system 
is new for me and sometimes it's hard to understand what they 
say. But America is really friendly and handy so I got a lot of help 
from them. From the exchange program, people can really get to 
know each other, people start to respect each other and we can 
start a new chapter to have a better world. 

So if you want to enrich your life, host an exchange student!
Nelva is from Indonesia and is spending the academic year 

here in Texas as part of the Kennedy-Lugar Youth Exchange 
and Study (YES) program. This program is funded by the US 
Department of State which provides scholarships for secondary 
school students from countries with significant Muslim 
populations. As part of her program year, Nelva is required 
to perform at least 60 hours of community service (however 
most YES students hours amount to hundreds of hours) and 
continue working with the program in her home country.

Our application process for the 2016 Spring Semester and 
2016/2017 academic year will soon be opening. School spots 
in our area tend to fill up rather quickly, so get your application 
in early to host one of these amazing students!

Ayusa is a non-profit organization founded in 1981 to 
promote global learning and leadership through foreign 
exchange, study abroad, and leadership programs for high 
school students from the U.S. and around the world.

For more information about hosting a high school foreign 
exchange student, please contact your local representative 
Vicki Odom at 832.455.7881 or vodom@ayusa.org or Ayusa 
at 1.888.552.9872 or by visiting the website at www.ayusa.org.

Hosting an International 
Exchange Student 
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Looking for a Career in Real Estate with the #1 Brand in Real Estate?
Call Mike for a Confidential Interview with RE/MAX Preferred Homes.

Mike Schroeder, ABR, CDPE
Broker-Owner - RE/MAX Preferred Homes
Fightin’ Texas Aggie Class of 1989
281-373-4300 (office)
281-373-4345 (fax)
281-705-6385 (cell)
www.mikeschroederteam.com

•	 Marketing	on	multiple	websites	for	24/7	
exposure	of 	your	home.	 	

•	 The	Mike	Schroeder	Team	has	over	30	
years	of 	combined	real	estate	experience.

•				The	market	is	HOT,	homes	are	selling	at	a	
record	pace	and	we	would	be	honored	to	sell	
your	home.

•					Flexible	commission	plans

Selling Your Home In 
Lakes of Fairhaven?
Put the Mike Schroeder Team 

to work for you!!

Lakes of Fairhaven Year-to-Date Sales Report
Nov ‘14 Dec ‘14 Jan ‘15 Feb ‘15 Mar ‘15 Apr ‘15 May ‘15 June ‘15 July ‘15 Aug ‘15

$500,000 and above 1 2 2 1 2 3 1 3 5
$451,000--$499,999 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 0
$351,000--$450,999 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
$276,000--$350,999 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
$231,000--$275,999 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
$201,000--$230,999 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
$200,999 and below 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
Total 2 2 2 1 2 3 1 4 5
Highest $/sq ft $151.43 $131.93 $140.92 $117.05 $121.96 $138.76 $142.26 $140.34 $140.39

“Celebrating 22 years of  
selling homes in Cypress”


